"This bill is a promise fulfilled to the community who demanded a chance at survival, who refused to
accept preventable death as the price we pay to enjoy the lake, and who vowed to protect each other in
the memory of those we never had a chance to save. It is a reminder that the purpose of government
should be to protect people and we are just grateful to and humbled by everyone who played a part in
moving it forward," said Halle Quezada, Founder of Collective Resource Compost.
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